
Longsleddale WILD CAMPING trip 
	
  
	
  

Dates:    12th–14th Feb (end of 4th week). 
Depart:  2.00pm, Friday, from Trinity gates Broad Sreet. 
(subject to change) 
Return:  late Sunday evening. 
Cost: £26 

	
  
	
  
Contact: 
thomas.waksman@seh.ox.ac.uk 
Jaya.John@physics.ox.ac.uk 
	
  
Equipment:   You will need more 
equipment than you would require for 
a normal weekend trip.  In addition to 
a pair of walking boots, you will need 
a rucksack large enough to carry all of 
your kit (including tent, sleeping bag 
etc.)  In addition you will need a tent, 
sleeping bag, a camping stove and full 
waterproofs (these can be borrowed 
from the club on request) n.b. we DO 
NOT have any  large  rucksacks  that 
you can borrow. 

	
  

	
  
 
	
  

 

Membership:  As with all OUWC trips, you must become a 
member  of  the  club  to  be allocated   a  place.  We  are  only 
able  to  offer  refunds  on  trips  if we  are  able  to  fill  the  
vacated place. There is a balloting procedure for 
oversubscribed trips. 

The trip: The exact route that we will take is yet to be confirmed, but the outline is 
driving up on Friday afternoon, before walking to our first camping spot near Skeggles 
water (see picture below). Staying high, Saturday will then take us along mountains such 
as Kentmere Pike and Harter Fell (an extension to High Street, a major Lake District 
peak, is possible), before camping near Small Water (see picture above).  Sunday should 
involve looping back to the other side of the tranquil, less-visited Longsleddale, with 
splendid views (weather permitting) taking in Sleddale Fell and more, before return 
to Oxford. 

Food: Unlike normal weekend trips, food IS NOT provided within the cost of the 
trip.   You should bring money for two pub meals, as well as food for all of 
your meals (dinner would be cooked, and breakfast/lunch will likely be 
sandwiches etc. although you are welcome to cook yourself breakfast if you want). 
 


